
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/098/2022-23                                                                                     22nd Sept 2022  
SCHOOL CLOSED TOMORROW 23rd SEPT 

Dear Parent 
 

As per the advisory issued by the District Disaster Management Authority, Gurgaon, 
in view of the prediction of heavy rainfall tomorrow, the school shall remain closed 
for students on Friday, 23rd September 2022. 
 
The exam that was scheduled for Grades VI to XI on Friday, shall take place on 
Monday, 26th September.  
 
For Grade XII, the exam that was scheduled on Monday shall be conducted as per 
the  datesheet. 
 
For any clarification, please reach out to the class teacher.  
 
 
Warm regards 
 
Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 


